District Will Not Need to Borrow Money

Steven Dart, business manager, explained that the end of the state budget crisis will mean that the district will
not need to borrow money, but will need to be vigilant about cost savings.

“Now that we are pretty certain we aren’t going to have to borrow $20 million or more to keep the district’s
schools open beyond April, we can concentrate on other problems, such as our current budget deficit,” Mr.
Dart explained.



